
FLASHING BEACON 

PROJECT

DISTRICT 12-0



• The purpose of this presentation:
• Introduce the project

• Gather feedback

• The project purpose and need:
• This project is meant to improve safety at two intersections within the District: 

• Lewis Avenue and Pennsylvania Boulevard/Park Street in the City of Jeannette, Westmoreland County 

• Bebout Road and Bower Hill Road/Froebe Road in Peters Township, Washington County.

• This will be accomplished by installing a flashing beacon at each intersection.  The flashing 
beacon will alert motorists of an all-way stop ahead.  This will decrease the chance of a crash.

• Project location maps can be found on the project website

• Work will be completed using single-lane closures with flaggers

• No detours are anticipated for this project

PROJECT INTRODUCTION



PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS

Install flashing beacon

Perform minor tree trimming



• Final Design: Spring 2025

• Construction: Spring 2026-Fall 2026

PROJECT SCHEDULE



PennDOT Engineering District 12-0

Attention: Ron Murray, Project Manager

825 N. Gallatin Ave. Ext.

Uniontown, PA 15401-2105

Phone: 724-439-7312

Email: ronmurray@pa.gov

CONTACT INFORMATION
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